
From: Ruth Carey  
Sent: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 10:43 AM 
To: DiLeo, Alexis 
Subject: affordable housing 
 
Dear Alexis, 
 I am writing in support of the affordable houseing proposed to be 
developed on Ann Arbor's southside where the AAHC owns some property.   
In these times of such economic inequity, it seems to me that providing for 
families and adults to have safe, affordable housing is not only important but 
also the ethical thing to do. 
 Ruth 
 


